CARROLL COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT’S

POLICY REGARDING CELL PHONE POSSESSION DURING
STATE TESTING

During state-mandated assessments, electronic devices such as cell phones, smart-
technology watches, ipods, etc., are not allowed in the testing room. If a student
violates this policy, his/her test will be invalidated.



